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Please pass HB4115. My daughter-in-law’s family lost a beloved home in the 2020 

Oregon fires. My son and his wife are OPERS members. Investment holdings should 

be easily available annually. HB4115 is common-sense; transparency is critically 

important. Oregon Treasury has written that they want Oregon Legislature behind 

them before looking at fossil fuel investments. HB4115 is consistent with Oregon 

legislation and state goals.  


